However we confirm that an application for Mr Cordell committal was issued on 20th April 2018,

in the Edmonton County Court and a hearing has now been listed on Tuesday 15t May 2018 at
10am. The application was issued on the basis of a breach of undertaking. A copy of the
application is attached to this email. Your son is advised to attend the hearing and to seek
independent legal advice.

Kind regards,
Ludmilla lyavoo
Solicitor
Corporate Team
Legal Services
Enfield Council
Silver Street
Enfield EN1 3XY

DX 90615 Enfield 1

Telephone: 020 8379 8323
Fax: 020 8379 6492

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services
and building
strong communities.
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As above please feel free to ask for more details regading the walk and for donations for this
worthy cause please go to - https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/LondonBoroughofEnfield18

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32 @blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 25 April 2018 13:33

To: Lemmy Nwabuisi <Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: simon cordell

Dear Lemmy

Could you please send all paperwork that has been sent to my son to me. As you will be aware
all paperwork and letter sent from the council should also be sent to me which has not been
happening this would include all court paperwork.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell
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